Sample letter to Service Organizations 

(Kiwanis, Rotary, Lions, Women’s Clubs, Optimists, UW Extension, etc.)
***Copy on letterhead***

February 1, 2017
To:  

Re:  Important Information for Medicare Beneficiaries with Limited Income
Dear, (Find the name of the president/chairperson if you can)
You have certainly heard of Medicare, but are you aware that there are programs that help cover the premiums, deductibles and co-pays for Medicare?  Many people are unaware that programs are available to assist Medicare beneficiaries with limited income to cover costs associated with Medicare.  Participating in these programs does not change their healthcare coverage but can save them over $1,000 per year!  
Many older people struggle to find enough money to cover basic living expenses, forcing them to choose between food, medication and other necessities.  Seniors who qualify for assistance often have not applied because they are not aware that help is available. 

The enclosed brochure describes the Medicare Savings Program and Extra Help.  Medicare Savings Programs cover the Part B premium, saving beneficiaries over $100 per month.  In certain cases, based on income and assets, the deductible and co-pays are also covered.  Extra Help is a similar program, lowering prescription drug costs covered by Medicare Part D.  

I would appreciate your help in spreading the word about these programs by sharing this information with the members of your group and encouraging them to tell others about it.  I am also available to do a short presentation to your group.  When people receive the benefits they deserve, they can care for themselves better and their quality of life is improved.  Healthy people mean a healthier society overall. 

To schedule a presentation or request more information or brochures please call *your contact info here*  Thank you for your assistance!
Sincerely,

